
The American Academy of Pediatrics, California Chapter 2 (AAP-CA2) proudly presents: 

Addressing Teenage Vaping 

A Community Town Hall 
March 21, 2019 3 - 5 PM ​in Torrance 

The Southern California Chapter of the American Academy of         

Pediatrics (AAP-CA2) invites you to El Camino College on March          

21, 2019 at 3 PM for a community-wide Town Hall addressing           

Flavored Liquid Vaping Products/E-Cigarettes use in youth. This        

event is in co-partnership with the County of Los Angeles Public           

Health Tobacco Control and Prevention Department - Division of         

Chronic Disease and Injury Prevention. ​This event is open to          

everyone!  

Topics for discussion include: 

➔ The risk of tobacco use in youth as a result of unregulated e-cigarette             

flavored vaping products.  

➔ Updates to LA County’s tobacco retailer licenses and ordinances affecting          

flavored products, e-cigarettes/e-devices, and cannabis.  

➔ Successful implementation of regulatory measures by other cities in our          

region. 

Adolescent Vaping is a growing problem, and the rates are          

alarming and reaching epidemic proportions. A number of        

strategies have emerged to address this issue both at the          

individual level and in communities. Come learn about these         

strategies to combat adolescent vaping in your community. 

Date/Time:​ 3/21/2019 from 3 to 5 PM 

Location: ​El Camino College​ - ​16007 Crenshaw Blvd, Torrance, CA 90506. Please 

park on Lot C (Pay for parking at the Kiosks located in the center of every level in Lot 

C). East Dining Conference Room - 2nd floor, above the Bookstore. 

Click to Register ​ or use this link:​ ​https://goo.gl/forms/3WKztC1hN5lnfrpV2

No cost to attend.  

Visit ​aapca2.org/vaping​ for more information or call (818) 422-9877 
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